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Week 27 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 

We began this week with an assembly on wellbeing. Over the coming weeks we will be focussing 
on the five areas of wellbeing: 

• CONNECT 

• BE ACTIVE 

• LEARN NEW THINGS 

• GIVE TO OTHERS 

• MINDFULNESS. 
 
Miss Monck delivered an assembly on connections, classes then revisited it this week,             
highlighting the importance and benefits of connections and meaningful relationships with      
people, as follows: 

• Help you to build a sense of belonging and self-worth 

• Give you an opportunity to share positive experiences 

• Provide emotional support and allow you to support others 
  
A connection with another person can boost your mood, lower blood pressure, and even           

decrease mortality. That’s why when it comes to taking care of your well-being, learning how to 

connect with people should be a high priority. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Munday (Headteacher)  

6th May   May Bank Holiday. School closed 

9th May   REC & Year 6 Height & Weight check  

22nd May  Dinosaur Workshop—Rainbow Class only 

13th-16th May Yr6 SAT’s 

16th May   Change to Menu - ‘Favourite Food Day’. See poster to follow. 

24th May   School breaks up for half term 

3rd June   Children return to school 

4th June   5 year old Dental Survey 

6th June   Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

18th June  Change to Menu - ‘BBQ Meal’. See poster to follow. 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Awards & Celebrations 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the 

week ending Friday 19th  of April 

are as follows:- 

Gold    Red Class 

Silver   Yellow Class 

Bronze  Rainbow 

The winner of the 100%             

attendance prize for week ending    

19th of April is Ula in Purple 

Class. 

Whole School Carol Singing at St Clements Church 

On Wednesday 20th December, the whole school will be participating in carol 

singing at St Clements Church. Parents are invited and are requested to sit at 

the back of the Church.  

1st Marsh Harriers 

2nd Cranes 

3rd Kingfishers 

4th  Swans 

Caught Reading 

Our Caught Reading 

award this month goes 

to Ollie in Yellow Class. 

Well done! 

Above and Beyond  

  This week’s Above and 

Beyond goes to Cleo for her 

increased enthusiasm for 

joining in with class          

discussions. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Johnathon in Blue Class is taking on a huge challenge, on the 30th of May he is going 

to walk from Upwell to Hunstanton RNLI station in order to raise money for the RNLI. He 

will be covering 45 miles in 4 days. If you would like to sponsor or support him in any 

way please speak to his mum. Good Luck Johnathon! 

 

 

 

 

 

Mya in Red Class received a certificate at her theatre school for being ‘Star of the 

Week’. 

Awards & Celebrations 

 

Information 

Headlice 

We have had a report of a case of head lice in school. We would like to        

remind you to check your child’s hair regularly for head lice and treat           

accordingly.  

Long hair should be tied back in school at all times.  

NHS Advice on Head Lice & Nits 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


Rainbow Class 

After learning about Earth Day on Monday, which always takes place on 22
nd

 April 

every year, Rainbow Class made some ‘Grass Heads’ during their Forest session. 

We are looking forward to see what hair styles they will all have.  



REMINDER 

Please remember that we are a nut free school. Your child should 

not bring in nuts or nut products for snacks or lunch.   

We have people in school that have severe nut allergies, therefore 

to keep everyone in the building safe we ask you to be vigilant with 

snacks and lunches. Thank you. 

BFG 

Sweet Cones 

The BFG will be selling sweet cones for £1.00 on the playground 

after school on the following dates:- 

17th May 

28th June 

12th July 

     

 

 3rd June - BFG Meeting 6.30-7.30pm 

 

Information 

Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight 

A letter was emailed to Reception and Year 6 parents/carers earlier this year       

regarding the National Child Measurement Programme. This will take place in 

school on 9th May 2024. 

Please note, if you wish to withdraw your child from taking part, please email 

eh.ncmp.healthyyou@nhs.net by 7th May 2024. 

Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 



PLEASE ORDER THIS MEAL ON SELECT IN THE NORMAL WAY. IF YOU HAD ORDERED 

THE PREVIOUS MEAL THIS WILL BE DELETED AND THIS SPECIAL MEAL NEEDS TO BE 

RE-ORDERED.  





Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

2024  

6th May May Bank Holiday. School closed 

16th May Change to menu - ‘Favourite Food Day’. 

22nd May Dinosaur Day—Rainbow Class only 

24th May Visit by the Ambulance Service for the morning. 

24th May School breaks up for half term 

3rd June Children return to school & BFG Meeting 6.30-7.30pm 

4th June 5 yr old Dental Survey 

6th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

18th June Change to menu - ‘BBQ Meal’ 

25th June Sports Day. Parents are welcome to stay for a picnic lunch. 

26th June Yar 5 Literacy Festival trip. Letter to follow 

27th June Reserve Sports Day. Sorry no picnic lunch.  

28/6, 1/7 & 2/7 KES Induction days 

3rd July DMA Transition Day 

5th July African Dance/Drumming Workshop. All Day 

12th July TL Productions - Last Order date for delivery to school on 18th July 

15th July Bikeability in school for 4 days. Year 5 

18th July TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

19th July Yr6 Leavers Assembly 9:15-10.30am School breaks up for Summer 

3rd & 4th Sept Inset Days—School Closed 

5th Sept Pupils return to school 

25th Oct  School breaks up for half term 

4th Nov Pupils return to school 

20th Dec School closes for Christmas holiday 

2025  

6th Jan 2025 Inset Day - School Closed 

7th Jan 2025 Pupils return to school 


